 Over Haddon Village Hall AGM Notice – May 26, 2020

This is just to let you know that in the normal course of events, the 2020 AGM for Over Haddon Village Hall would have been taking place tomorrow - Wednesday, May 27.

Obviously, because of the current lockdown, this will not be taking place but in line with Government (and therefore Charity Commission) guidelines and the Coronavirus Act 2020, we are able to postpone it.

Instead, we will hold it as soon as possible when restrictions are lifted to allow us to reopen the village hall and this will enable villagers to attend the AGM if they wish.

The existing management committee members will continue in their current roles until the AGM takes place.

The rearranged date for the AGM will be posted around the village as soon as it is known.
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